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18/01/2024  23:32:242023/5228/P SUPPRT Matthew Hogan As a former patron, it’s wonderful to hear that the Black Cap could soon be back. I fully support the return to 

its former glory as one of the premier LGBTQ+ spaces, and great to hear about the additional community 

space/facility it could offer. 

I would be concerned about potential mission creep of the above accommodation. If this can be protected as a 

space for visiting performers etc that would be best.
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